University Council

Committee on Statutes, Bylaws, and Committees

2. A few years ago, terms of service on standing committees were changed from two years to three years. This has led to an imbalance in the rotation of terms of service. This is a larger problem that will require continued study; our committee hopes to have a solution available for consideration in the fall. However, one immediate problem related to this is the fact that only a very small number of individuals are eligible for selection as Chair-Elect of the Executive Committee for 2011–12. We therefore propose the following action:

Due to poor rotation in terms of service on the Executive Committee, the election of the Chair-Elect for 2011–12 should be delayed until Executive Committee's first meeting in the fall of 2011. All faculty with terms of service through 2013 or 2014 will be eligible for election as Chair-Elect for 2011–12.

Respectfully submitted, Adrian P. Childs, Chair